
 

 

 
PO Box 670 

110 Lorne Street, South 

Chapleau, ON P0M 1K0                                                                                            
T:705-864-0111 F:705-864-1962                                                          

Email: puc@chapleau.ca         

 
April 5, 2019 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Please find enclosed the Application Form for Applications under Section 86 of the Ontario 
Energy Board Act, 1998. 
 
The company discovered during the course of its 2019 COS Application that it had inadvertently 
failed to obtain the Board’s leave to amalgamate under s. 86 (1) (c0 of the OEB Act, and that 
accordingly the company is filing the attached application in order to obtain the required leave. 
The company respectfully requests that the application be heard in conjunction with its COS 
Application for 2019 rates, EB-2018-0087, so that the request for leave can be determined at the 
same time the Board considers the company’s request for 2019 rates.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alan Morin, General Manager 
Chapleau PUC 
110 Lorne Street South 
P.O. Box 670 
Chapleau, ON, P0M 1K0 
Phone: 705-864-0111 
Fax: 705-864-1962  
 


